
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref: PQ 23089/23 
 
25th May 2023 
  

Deputy Paul Donnelly  

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Donnelly 

 

I refer to your recent parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 23089/23: To ask the Minister for Health the number of consultant paediatric 

vascular surgeons working in the public health service; his plans to expand this 

number; and the international recommended best-practice ratio for paediatric vascular 

surgeons to population and current ratio.  

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
I can advise that there are no Consultant Paediatric Vascular Surgeons working in public 
health services at Children’s Health Ireland (CHI). 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Fiona Murphy 

Deputy CEO/Operations Director 

Email: fiona.murphy30@nchg.ie  

 

mailto:fiona.murphy30@nchg.ie

